
*SAVE THE DATE*
In conjunction with American Education Week,
Worth School and Parent Organization (WPO)

will sponsor

Family Reading Night
Reading is Worth It !!

Wednesday, November 16, 2022
5:30 - 7:30 p.m.

at Worth Elementary School

ALL PreK to 8th grade students and families are welcome to
attend.  Look for an email this week with family registration

details.


